
Fusion Newsletter November 2017 
 
 

 

 

 

      

 

 

www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

 

 

Keeping in touch 
There are lots of ways for 

you to keep in touch. 
Website: 
See below 
Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 
Childcare Services 

By phone: 
Abby: 07796000413 
Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail 
admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 
In person! 

We will always make time 
to speak to you at club! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Invoicing 

Please ensure that each 
payment has your 
family reference 

number on ie “Wilkins 
007”. A gentle reminder 

that invoices are 
payable on the 5th of 

the month, in advance, 
ie November 2017 
invoices are due 5th 

November 2017. Please 
ensure payment is made 
on the 5th of the month.   

SAFEGUARDING 
 

As part of our ongoing 
Safeguarding, new staff and 
old will be asking parents for 

their family’s password on 
collection. This is part of our 
training programme so please 
be patient and bare with us.  

 
 

 

CANCELLATIONS 
 

If your child is not 
attending a session, you 
need to let us know in 

advance. Similarly if your 
child is attending an extra 
curriculum club we need to 

know this information in 
advance. As this is part of 

our Safeguarding 
Procedure 

NEW STAFF  
 

We are very pleased 
to announce that Izzie 
has joined the Fusion 

Family, working a 
Wednesday and 

Thursday. We are very 
excited to have Izzie 

on board! Please 
introduce yourself to 
Izzie and give her a 

friendly smile J 

NOVEMBER TOPICS 
 
 

This month we will be 
looking at Famous 
Inventors such as; 

 
-The Wright Brothers 

-Thomas Edison 
-Alexander Fleming 

-James Watt  
and many more. 

 
As well as Bonfire night, 

Remembrance Day and 
planning for CHRISTMAS 
for the secret room at 
the Christmas Fete!!! 

CHILDREN IN 
NEED 

 
Fusion are having a 

  
PYJAMA PARTY 

 
Wednesday 8th November 

3.15pm-5.15pm/6.15pm 
 

Bring £1 and wear your 
pyjamas/onesies 

DONATIONS 
 

Thank you very much to 
the Cooksey family for 

your donations. If anyone 
is having a pre -Christmas 

clear out we would be 
very grateful for any 

toys/games/puzzles. Thank 
you! 

 


